
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Mayor and Honorable Councilmembers 

 

From:   Edward Pidermann, Town Manager 

 

Subject:  Reopening of Town Hall for Town Council Meetings 

 

Date:  May 19, 2020 

 

 

 

Recommendation: 

 

It is recommended that the Town Council adopt a resolution memorializing the action taken during the April 30, 

2020 Special Call Meeting, providing for the reopening of Town Hall for Town Council Meetings, and remitting 

a formal request to the Governor of the State of Florida and the Mayor of Miami-Dade County to allow for 

resumption of live, in person Town Council Meetings.  

 

Background:  

 

During the April 30, 2020 Special Call Meeting, the Town Council instructed the Town Manager and Town 

Attorneys to draft a resolution, formally requesting the opening of Town Hall for Town Council Meetings as soon 

as possible, and to re-open Town Hall for Town Council Meetings as soon as State and County restrictions are 

lifted.  

 

 

Attachments: 

Resolution 

 


